
NEW THIS SPRING 

ONLINE ENTRIES 

 

Online entries are available for all the spring rodeos and it will be the 
only way to enter State Finals.   The link for online entry will be 
available on our website, ohsra.org under the entry tab.  This link will 
only be available two Friday’s before the rodeo and will close on the 
Monday after opening.  The online link will be available for 4 days, if 
you happen to miss getting entered online you may call in on 
Tuesday.  Please see the rodeo guide for the call in dates and times.  A 
specified date for State Finals entries is also on the rodeo guide.  
Please see the rodeo guide for all dates and information.  

 Please note whether entering online or through the phone, once 
you are entered you are liable for all your fees and no changes 
will be made.  

 Entry fees will still be paid at each rodeo the weekend of, we do 
not have online pay due to each club being responsible for their 
own money. 

 Late entries will only be accepted through email this year, and 
only until Friday after the entry date.  Late entries are going to 
be charged $10 per rodeo for the first offense and will increase 
by $10 with every late entry.  oregonhsentries@gmail.com 

 Because of 5 days available for entries we shouldn’t have many 
if any late entries. 
  


